
 
 

Good Luck! 

 

The University of Sopron announces the ‘Bike to Selmec’ programme based on kilometers 

counting. All university students, lecturers and other participants can join this program! 

Students often arrived at the old Alma Mater in Selmec on foot. In honor of their memory, in 

the last year we directed our ‘Stroll to Selmec’ program. However, this semester we are also 

thinking about cyclists.  We encourage everyone to cycle as much as possible between 

September 16 and October 16, 2024 in the ‘Bike to Selmec!’ programme. 

 

How to register and participate in the program: 

 

1. Install a bike application on your mobile phone or smart device (e.g. Strava, 

Cyclemeter or other application) 

2. Count your kilometers from September 16 to October 16, 2024 

3. Upload all your kilometers by self-declaration on the registration interface by 

October 23, 2024 at the latest (if clicking on the link does not open the form, copy 

it into the browser): https://forms.gle/fgWPdcxwaSbLy1Cz9 

 

At the end of the program, participants who have covered the most kilometers will receive a 

prize (University of Sopron DRK backpack). Before receiving the prize, the Winners must 

verify the authenticity of the distance they submitted through their application. Only justified 

steps amounts will the granted with prizes. 

 

The program is organized by the Green University Concept of the University of Sopron and 

the Sustainability Platform of Hungarian Universities initiatives. 

 

More information here:  

elekne.fodor.veronika@uni-sopron.hu 

orsi.arpad@uni-sopron.hu 

 

 

We wish you successful participation! Bike for your health, collect the kilometers and 

WIN! 
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